
INVITATION 

 

I N V I T A T I O N 

“Every Cloud Has A Silver Lining - Experiences  

and Prospects of Education and Research in the light of the 

Pandemic” 

Invitation to the Academia Europaea Budapest Knowledge Hub’s workshop organized by the Hub’s Co-Chairs for 

Methodology of Science Education 

Title: “Every Cloud Has a Silver Lining -- Experiences and Prospects of Education and Research in the light of the 

Pandemic” 

Date and time: 26 March 2021, 14:00-16:00 (CET) 

The Academia Europaea Budapest Knowledge Hub cordially invites you to its workhop about the impact of the 

COVID-pandemic on education and research, which will be held online via Zoom on 26 March 2021, from 14:00 

hrs to 16:00 hrs (CET). The workshop will be moderated by Professor Csaba Pléh, MAE and Dr Eszter Gselmann, 

Member of Hungarian Young Academy, Co-Chairs responsible for the Hub’s thematic mission on the 

methodology of science education. 

To attend the event, please use the Zoom link below: 

Topic: Academia Europaea Budapest Hub online workshop 
Time: Mar 26, 2021 02:00 PM Budapest 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82913313820?pwd=ZEU5RVVEQ2JUbzV5aGJHTW1HbHRuQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 829 1331 3820 
Passcode: 795248 
 

Agenda of the workshop: 

14:00-14:10 Opening address (by Prof. László Lovász, MAE, Academic Director of the AE Budapest Hub, tbc) 

14:10-14:30 Utilising Technologies to Nurture Creativities in STEM Education – by Prof. Zsolt Lavicza (Professor 

in STEM Education Research Methods, Johannes Kepler University, Linz School of Education, Linz, Austria) 

14:30-14:40 Q&A 

14:40-15:00 Possibilities and Limitations of Online Infant Studies – by Iulia Savos (Central European University 

Babylab, Budapest, Hungary) 

15:00-15:10 Q&A 

15:10-15:30 Math Anxiety – by Dr Dénes Szűcs (Reader at the Department of Psychology, Centre for Neuroscience 

in Education, University of Cambridge, UK) 

15:30-16:00 Q&A and reflections on the three lectures 

Although registration is not required, please reply to aebudapest@office.mta.hu if you wish to attend. We very 

much look forward to welcoming you at the workshop.  
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